
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

July 9th, 2022 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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 Wear your name tag 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

July Greetings, 

 I hope you all are doing well and staying 

cool quilting.  I, myself have fallen behind just 

trying to keep up with all my ‘volunteer activi-

ties’.  I also have been out of town a couple 

times.   

 I am trying to wrap my head around the 

‘President’s Challenge’.  It won’t be hard…trust 

me.  I am not a designer.  I like working with col-

ors and fabric, but need a pattern to follow.  I 

hope to see you all at our next meeting.  Please 

bring your checkbook to reserve your seat for 

the 2023 Retreat.   

Stay safe, cool and healthy.   

Laurel 
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Needling News 

Birthdays this month:   Peggy Caldwell - 6th, Renee Christensen - 7th, Rose-
mary Schuster - 14th, Janie Brodhead - 15th, Lisa Sims-Stevens - 17th, Joyce 
Langley - 20th, Carolyn Ingram - 21st, Sara Josephson - 23rd, Regina Harris - 
27th.    

Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies!  

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

Hi Everyone! 
 
 I don't know about you, but the weeks are flying by for me. Hopefully eve-
ryone's had a chance to get some sewing done.  
 Thanks, Laurel, for last month's program! Listening to your stories about 
the Quilts of Valor was very sobering and emotional. Thank you for everything 
you've done and continue to do! 
 This month, in lieu of a program, we’ll be having our summer luncheon. 
I'm not sure of our exact tally yet, but I know we have a great turnout. It will be 
nice to sit with friends and catch up.  
 In August we have Sally Shake, owner of the Savannah Fabric Company. 
She'll be telling us about her sewing journey. 
Hope to see you all at the luncheon.  

 
Kim  

 
                           

  

 There’s only a few left.  

 Contact Theresa Sapp to purchase a tote.  

 The cost is $35.  
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Thank you to Renee and Theresa for giving a free tutorial in using the SQG web-
site.   There was a good turnout for this informative workshop following our June 
meeting. 
 

There are no scheduled after-meeting workshops for July, August or September.  
 

October:  The after-meeting workshop will be Odds and Ends Part 2 with Lanette 
Edens.  The workshop fee is $20.00, but there may be a supplies fee.   I'll contact 
Lanette to find out that amount.  At this time, when you sign up for the workshop 
you must show payment by Venmo, Zelle, check or cash for $20.00. 
 

November:  Mary Bass will teach Triaxial Weaving.   This interesting method of 
weaving ribbons or fabric strips into designs creates lovely patterns for pillows, 
wall hangings, etc.  Cost for the workshop is $20.00.  A list of necessary supplies 
will be forthcoming.  
 
Sign up sheets for both workshops will be circulating at our July meeting.    
 

See you there! 
Jan Smart  

 
 
Remember:  All workshop fees are non-refundable,  unless cancelled by the presentor or by the 
SQG board. 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 
 
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 

lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 
  
 
 Sewcial:  Tue, July 19th at 5pm at:   Barnes Restaurant 

             5320 Waters Ave 

             Savannah  31404 

 The Ladies at “Mellow Mushroom” in Pooler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carol Von Deylen, Carol Lannom, Karen Hayes, Cindy Strubbe, Rebecca Trittle, Cheryl Dingledine, 

Jeanne Reinisch , Renee Chritensen, Ruth Rodriguez,  

Please text me with your ideas. Ruth 937-248-8076 

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
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Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     Judy Walker 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Sulky Threads Presents 
Thread Sketching Free-Motion Basics 

Couching & Creating a Landscape 
 

Join us for a fascinating class offered by Sulky of America with Nancy Sapin.   You need 
your sewing machine with zig-zag capability.  

 
We will learn the following: 

• cursive writing by machine, 

• basic free motion, 

• straight stitch techniques, 

• free-motion quilting techniques using different thread types, 

• fill in stitching techniques 

and an introduction to thread-sketched portraits and pen and ink tangles. 
 
In the afternoon, we will learn  

• basic raw-edge applique, 

• layering techniques, 

• machine-fed/free motion couching and 
creating textured fabrics. 
 
WOW what a lot to cover!   Participants’ kits are required for the class. The cost for the kit is 
$26@.  The retail value is $67.  Registration fee is $50 which is due at sign up. Payment for the 
kit must be received by August 13th.    
 
 
Deadline to sign up is our August Guild Meeting on August 13th Class size is limited to 25 stu-
dents so secure your spot by signing up early. Only twelve spots remain so don’t delay.  I will see 
you at our July Guild Meeting. 

 
Judy Walker 

 
We are looking for suggestions for classes for 2023. It is not too early as national instructors 
are in high demand and book up quickly. Who would you like to see?  Drop us an email and 
we will see if they are available.  Judy Walker (jwwalker06@icloud.com).  

mailto:jwwalker06@icloud.com
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Community Outreach: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

 
Thank you to all that contributed fabric and those that made the covers. Two 
notes, please place the pockets 4" up from the bottom and 4" in from the side. 
This keeps the pocket and whatever is in it away from the pump or the baby.  

Jan 

Community Outreach - Brighten the world of a sick child 

     Cindy Strubbe  

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need of preemie 
hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any knitters/crochet's might 
want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only group that 
supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are included in the kits, 
along with boning and D-rings.  

 

SQG Website News 

 
If anyone has issues logging on to please contact Theresa 

Sapp at theresasapp@aol.com 
We hope you enjoy exploring your website! 

 
  

mailto:theresasapp@aol.com
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Meeting Minutes  

No Meeting Minutes for June 

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  
  
Guild Operating Fund 
            Beginning Balance                                        4,369.72 
            Cash In-Dues                                                        90.00 
            TICC-rental                                                           20.00 
            Tote Bags (cash in)                                            10.00   
            June program                                                     25.00 
            July luncheon                                                    555.00 
 
Ending Balance – May 25, 2022                            4,979.72 
 

Note: If you are making payments using Venmo, our name for Venmo payments is 
sqgpay@savannahquiltguild.com.  The treasurer’s name (Theresa Sapp) may show up dur-
ing the transaction but rest assured that the money goes directly to the guild bank ac-
count.   

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/July-2022-Treasurers-Report-copy.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month.  

Please email your info to:  calredcat@yahoo.com (Carol Lannom) 

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2022 

President - Laurel McKeith Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Theresa Sapp   

Membership - Donna Vandable Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes - Judy Walker Community Outreach  

- Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Community Outreach  

 - Pillowcases -  Cindy Strubbe 
Sunshine Chairman - Cindy Ochoa 

 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

John’s Island at St. Christophers 

March 2-5, 2023  

More information coming. 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us

